
 

 

Dear Steeple Run Families, 

The winter season (including colder weather) is here and we have so many gifts to celebrate in 

our wonderful school!  Steeple Run is a wonderful school community thanks to our supportive parents, 

Home and School, SFCP committee, volunteers, amazing staff and super star students!   

Our Veteran’s Day Ceremony was a big success.  Twenty veterans joined our celebration and 

were introduced by their student escorts.  I was so proud of our students on this day.  The students 

came into the gym so respectfully and gave their attention and focus to the veterans throughout the 

ceremony.  The student escorts who introduced our guests did a wonderful job.  They were confident 

and proud to introduce the relative or friend they brought with them on this special day.  Students sang 

patriotic songs and we learned about Veterans Day.  Thank you, boys and girls, for your great respect on 

that day.  Honoring our veterans was a gift that touched many hearts. 

 

One last note… 

The 5 Essentials Survey is now available for parents at https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/. 
The survey window will close on January 16. We encourage all parents to go online, find the 
schools that their students attend, and fill out the survey. The survey only takes about 10 
minutes and will provide valuable feedback to our schools in the School Improvement Process. 
If you do not have access to a computer to take this survey online, you may visit one of our 
schools to take the survey. 

        

Mrs. Doyle and Mrs. VanNess 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/

